
 
 

Dated: 2nd August, 2025 

UPDATE REGARDING THE HOSTEL ALLOTMENT 

It is hereby informed that we have just concluded the first round of hostel allotment. As of 

now, all the hostel capacity is full. As per the Institute’s refund policy, the last date for 

admission withdrawal with full fee refund is 11th August 2025. We anticipate some 

withdrawals around this date, and accordingly next round of hostel allocation will be 

declared on the website. Parents/Candidates who did not report for the hostel allocation 

during this round are advised to report only in the second round of hostel allocation as 

and when it is scheduled. 
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